
7-5-17 

 

President Lori Schmaltz called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board this 5
th
 day of July, 2017 at 

7:05 pm.  Council members Rachel Spear, Kim Meckle, Theresa Hoke, and Karissa Gahner were present. 

 

Minutes of the 6-7-17 were read and approved.  Spear/Hoke AIF 

 

Spear obtained a dirt work estimate to finish around the newly installed playground equipment from Blumhagen 

Excavating.  Meckle mad e a motion to accept the quote, Hoke 2
nd

. AIF 

 

Grass seed will be purchased after dirt work is complete. 

 

Mayo Construction out of Cavalier, ND generously donated  new basketball hoops to replace the current run 

down hoops.  The new hoops are in our possession and will be attached at the nearest convenience. 

 

Meckle wrote and submitted a grant for benches in the park.  Picnic tables will also be priced out, in hopes of a 

future purchase/grant usage. 

 

The August meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held Wednesday the 2
nd

 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm upon motion by Gahner/Spear.  AIF 

 


